Virginia M. Barry, Ph.D. Commissioner of Education Tel. 603-271-3144



Paul K. Leather Deputy Commissioner Tel. 603-271-7301

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 101 Pleasant Street Concord, N.H. 03301 FAX 603-271-1953 Citizens Services Line 1-800-339-9900

November 17, 2014

Dr. Anne Huot, President Keene State College 229 Main Street Keene, NH 03435-1504

Dear Dr. Huot:

It is my pleasure to formally confirm the official action taken by the New Hampshire State Board of Education at their November 17, 2014 meeting regarding post-moratorium approval of Keene State College's professional educator preparation programs. The official action is as follows:

All programs are extended through August 31, 2021.

I congratulate Keene State College's professional educator preparation programs. The faculty and administration are to be commended for their sincere efforts to provide quality programs for preparing educators for the state of New Hampshire.

Thank you for the efforts your programs are making to ensure that certification candidates meet the New Hampshire educator standards.

Sincerely, Judith D. Fillion

Dr. Judith D. Fillion, Director Division of Program Support

JDF:lk

cc: Beverly King V Dottie Bauer Ginny Clifford